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Dansville Middle School Board Report: 

 
On Thursday, December 10, 2020 our 5th grade class with Mrs. Salinas was moved to online to 
quarantine after having a positive COVID case.  Students transitioned smoothly and 
attendance was at 98% daily.  Mrs. Salinas was well prepared as well as our technology 
department. 
 
 
 
 
 


